
 

 

 

Sopilko Iryna Mykolaivna, 

Law Faculty of the National Aviation University 

Kyiv, Kosmonavta Komarova ave., 1, 

03058, Ukraine 

 

 

 

Dear Mrs. Sopilko, 

 

We express our sincere respect and gratitude for cooperation in the educational and 

scientific fields.  

For 20 years your faculty has passed a glorious way. Starting your history 20 years 

ago, you have preserved the best traditions of legal education. Despite the difficult times 

in the country, the reform of education and science of Ukraine, the Faculty of Law 

confidently declares itself as an important educational and research center. 

 The scientific and pedagogical staff of the faculty with their active participation in 

the educational and scientific process make a significant contribution to the development 

of a legal, democratic state. High awards, which are awarded to employees of your team 

- evidence of state and public recognition of the merits of higher education. 

It is nice to realize that the faculty celebrates the day of its 20th anniversary with 

dignity, demonstrating compliance not only with the requirements of today, but also with 

creative and professional potential, good results for future endeavors and fruitful successes. 

We are confident that our cooperation shall bring significant results in the 

development of science. We hope for further cooperation. 
 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Yeskov Serge, 

D.Sc., president, 

Centre for European  

Reforms Studies 
Luxembourg, 05/10/2021 
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